SAVE THE DATE:

TWO-EARED LISTENING,
TWO-EYED SEEING:

LISTENING TO THE ELDERS

Building on the momentum of the significant
Two-Eared Listening Gathering (2021),

we are pleased to announce THREE unique local events
with the originator of Two-Eyed Seeing, Elder Albert Marshall (Eskasoni, Mi‘kma'ki)

Location: St. John's/Online

Wednesday, May 31, 2023, 6:30-9:30 PM

Two-Eared Listening, Two-Eyed Seeing

An evening with Chief Mi'sel Joe and Elder Albert Marshall in conversation
about the importance of listening with two ears and seeing with two eyes for society today.

Thursday, June 1, 2023, 1:00-4:00 PM
All My Relations Gathering

An afternoon of activities for Indigenous and non-Indigenous peoples,
including a reading of the newly released children's book, Walking Together, by Elder Albert Marshall,
Indigenous games for young and old, mingling with the Elders, and more!

Thursday, June 1, 2023, 7:00-9:30 PM

The Beothuk Story: What are we hearing? What are we seeing?
A viewing of The Beothuk Story, by Chris Aylward, followed by an Elder Circle response and dialogue.

- twoearedlistening@gmail.com -
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